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Federation Mining is pleased to advise we have appointed Lincoln Smith as General 

Manager for the Snowy River Project in New Zealand.  

Lincoln is an experienced mine manager who is now contracted to Federation Mining to 

oversee the completion of the decline and drill drive in 2023.  

Lincoln will be responsible for all activities at the Snowy River Project including holding the 

Site Senior Executive position. Lincoln will reside in Reefton and will commence on a part 

time basis from 19th July 2021 before commencing full time on 1st September 2021. 

The Federation project team has accomplished so much since we started surface works in 

September last year and decline development late December recently passing the 1,000-

metre total development mark.  

Our plan is to complete a feasibility study in 2023 and move towards production in 2024. 

We would like to thank Steven Wilson for his four months of service to Federation Mining, 

and his support for our future success and transition and wish him all the best in his next 

chapter.  
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